
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 1 :28 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 12:58 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 10:07 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187855 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Donna Sunnenberg 
Telephone: (850) 529-2240 
Email: Dsunnenberg52@gmail.com 
Address: 4545 Francisco Pensacola FL 32504 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Donna Sunnenberg 
Account Number: 
Address: 4545 Francisco Pensacola FL 32504 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05171-2022 

The rates charged by FPL in NW Florida are way higher than what we were told. People are struggling to pay their bills, 
and having a higher rate for kWh over 1,000 a month usage is another thing they added that Gulf power didn' t do. And 

now they are requesting another rate hike! Please say NO to this. If you really are the PUBLIC SERVICE commission, then 
please SERVE the PUBLIC and get these rates down! 
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